# Lake of the Woods Democratic Club NewsLetter

August 2021

By Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman

LOW Democratic Club P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



### Club Meeting at the Community Center August 11th!

I am looking forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday, August 11, at our Club Meeting in person at the Lake of the Woods Community Center in Classroom 2. Doors open at 1 PM to give everyone an opportunity to sign in, say hello and get a seat. As I reported in my last newsletter, Lee Frame, an Orange County Supervisor, will be the speaker.



# The Tri-County Fundraiser Was a Success!

The Tri-County Fundraiser held at the Community Center on July 24th raised \$12,320 for Annette Hyde's campaign! Our club gave Annette a check for \$500 at the event. (This is in addition to the check for \$500 we gave her at the club picnic). Thanks to all those who made contributions and participated in the event. Did you know that the Culpeper Star Exponent Newspaper ran a nice article about the event? Anyone who is interested in reading the article can contact me and I will email you a copy. VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com



**Black Voters Matter** 

The Republican Party's support of White Supremacy, attacks on the Black Lives Matter Movement and attempts at Voter Suppression frightens me and should frighten us all. There is no justice until we weed out racism and the system of hate in our country. Many people agree with Democrats. The challenge is getting them out to vote. If there are some club members who are interested in getting together to discuss some strategies to get more people out to vote, please contact me. VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com or call me at 540-412-0050

#### Democratic Club Book Club

The next Book Club meeting will be on Thursday, August 12th at 7 PM at the home of Gerri Colucci: 347 Yorktown Blvd We are reading Pelosi by Molly Ball. Want to join us? Contact the Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at:

SheilaClark769@gmail.com

#### **Dinner with Democrats**

I know that people miss Drinking Liberally. Join us at Graze in the Lounge for drinks and discussion of current political issues between 4:30 and 5 PM on August 26th. This will be followed by Dinner with Democrats at 5 PM in the back room. It helps if we know how many people are coming. Please RSVP when I send the reminder out so the restaurant can determine if they need to schedule an extra server. As always, Graze will offer the hamburger special (hamburger, fries and a beer for \$15). Remember to order pink or no pink!



Approximately 85 people attended the Tri-County Fundraiser!









